From: Stephen Strong

To: Zoning Board of Appeals
Subject: ZBA:24-00622 Appeal
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 10:37:56 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear ZBA,

My name is Stephen Strong and I am a neighbor of Bobbi and Elliot Essagof. I also
reside/own their former home and am a physician in Westport.

I write to voice my opinion that this variance should be allowed. Given that I am one of the
neighbors who is most directly in view of this variance I can personally reassure the board that
this is not a problem. I think this will improve Elliot and Bobbi's quality of life substantially
and aid in their health and well being while resulting in minimal if any downsides.

Sincerely,
Stephen Strong

Stephen Strong, M.D.
571.213.6593
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